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Comments: As a non-ebike riding mountain biker, I believe allowing anyone access via ebike on trails is a bad

idea.  However, I think there is a great spot for compromise. I believe older riders, and disabled riders should be

allowed to have the same access as able bodied and younger riders. This is a sport we all love because of the

freedom we enjoy to explore and challenge ourselves. This barrier is too high for many disabled and older

people. I would propose setting a minimum age(say 55 for example) and disability status as grounds for having

permission to ride ebikes in this space. That would do a lot to even the playing field so we could all enjoy these

beautiful areas that belong to us. 


